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Final Approved 

Regular Meeting 

Tele-Conference 

1-844-215-6902 Passcode: 532629 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020 

 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE INTENDED TO BE A SUMMARY OF THE MEETING 

AND NOT A VERBATIM RECORDING.  

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell 

Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard 

Secretary: Mr. Fazi 

Committee Members: Mr. Reilly, Mr. Egan 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 
None 

 

STAFF PRESENT: 
Golf Director and General Manager: Mr. Sergiovanni 

 

STAFF ABSENT: 
None 

 

AGENDA: 

1. REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS  
2. REPORTS AND DISCUSSIONS ON COURSE OPERATIONS FROM: 
   FRANK SERGIOVANNI, DIRECTOR AND GENERAL MANAGER 

3. ASH TREE UPDATE 
4. OLD BUSINESS 
5. NEW BUSINESS 
6. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm. 

 

ITEM # 1: REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING. 

 

1. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND UNANIMOUSLY ADOPTED TO 

ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING AS WRITTEN 
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ITEM # 2 REPORTS AND DISCUSSION ON COURSE OPERATIONS 

 

Mr. Sergiovanni: 

1. The Golf Course set a record for opening early this 

year and opened on March 7th. Due to the Pandemic, the 

Golf Course Closed on March 21st. The Golf Course 

remains closed and is operating  

1. The Golf Course will remain closed until the Board of 

Selectmen and the Town Health Administrator indicate 

we can re-open.  

2. Re-Opening will be on a Restricted and Limited Basis. 

3. The staff who tested positive for the Virus are 

recovering and doing well. 

4. The Maintenance Department is operating on a 

restricted basis and continues to maintain the Golf 

Course. 

5. Marshall Odeen indicated the Restaurant is able to get 

by and operate on a “Take Out” only basis.  

ITEM # 3 ASH TREE UPDATE 

1. All downed Ash trees with the exception of the 

extremely large tree alongside the lower 10th fairway 

have been removed.  

2. There are still many Ash Trees on the Golf Course 

which need to be removed. Removal should begin again 

in the fall. 

ITEM # 4 OLD BUSINESS 

None 

ITEM # 5 NEW BUSINESS 

 None 

ITEM # 6 PUBLIC COMMENT 

None 

 

There being no further business, 

 

A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED, AND UNANIMOUSLY ADPOPTED TO 

ADJOURN THE REGULAR MEETING AT 8:06 pm. 


